
  

SATS 

 

We would like to thank all parents for attending the 

Parents’ meeting last month, if you have any more 

questions about SATS, please feel free to ask myself or 

Mrs Beaumont. 

 

 Spellings will go out on a Monday and children 

will be tested the following Monday. 

 As SATs is just around the corner, your child can 

use their mymaths login as well as their revision 

guides to help them prepare. 

   

 
 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Wednesday 7th March -  

Parent Evening 

 

Monday 12th March  

Mothers' Day afternoon tea 

from 1:45pm -3:15pm 

 

Friday 23rd March -  

Homework due date 

 

Friday 23rd March -  

Zone Assembly 

 

Tuesday 27th March -  

EYFS/KS 1 - Easter Bonnet Parade 

 

Thursday 29th March -  

parent's Easter lunch  

 

Thursday 29th March -  

Parent voice (1:30) 

Forest School  

Our Tuesday forest school session, with Mr Row-

lands will continue this half-term. Hopefully the 

weather will warm up in the following weeks lead-

ing up to Easter, however pleasure ensure children 

have the suitable clothing.  

 

P.E 

Our regular PE slot will be on a Monday and 

Wednesday, however, we may have other P.E/

active sessions on other days so P.E kit is expected 

to be in school every day. 

 

Please follow us on twitter: 

@hsmith230190 

 

@Annika_beaumont 

 

@CooksterDebbie 

 

@rowparkacademy 

Welcome back Year 6!  We are exactly half way 

through the school year now. Where has the time 

gone?  

 

In maths, we have started this half-term with  

algebra - learning to substitute letters and com-

plete inverse operations in order to solve algebraic 

problems.  

 

In English, we have continued with our Spiderwick 

theme and begun our balanced argument “Should 

we slay or save the goblin race?  


